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An extraordinary meeting of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board 
was held on 30 May 2008 at 8.10am 

 
 

PRESENT: Phil Clearwater (Chairperson), Oscar Alpers, Barry Corbett, 
Chris Mene, Karolin Potter and Tim Scandrett. 

  
APOLOGIES: An apology for absence was received and accepted from Sue Wells. 
 
 
The Board reports that: 
 
PART B – REPORTS FOR INFORMATION 
 
1. KEY LOCAL ORGANISATIONS FOR SPREYDON/HEATHCOTE, STRENGTHENING 

COMMUNITIES FUND 
 
 The Board considered a report containing all Spreydon/Heathcote Strengthening Communities 

Funding applications and seeking recommendations to the Metropolitan Funding Committee regarding 
Key Local Organisations (KLOs) from its ward to be considered for Metropolitan Strengthening 
Communities Funding which arose out of the request the Board made at its 20 May 2008 meeting for 
additional information in order to consider this report.    

 
 The Board decided to accept the staff recommendation regarding Key Local Organisations provided 

the amount for allocation to the Rowley Resource Centre is increased to $20,000. 
 
 This matter has been dealt with by way of report to the Metropolitan Funding Committee meeting of 

11 July 2008.   
 
 
 
 
The meeting concluded at 8.50am 
 
 
CONSIDERED THIS 17TH DAY OF JUNE 2008 
 
 
 PHIL CLEARWATER 
 CHAIRPERSON 

 

Note
Part B item - Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision.
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